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Tuesday 10th September 2024 

 

Parents' Open Evening Invitation 
 

Dear Parents and Carers , 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our KEPS Parents' Open Evening on Wednesday, 18th September. 
This is a wonderful opportunity to meet the teaching team working with your child/children and gain 
valuable insights into the year ahead. 
 
During the evening, you will have the chance to: 
 

•  Meet your child's class teacher and teaching assistants 
• Explore your child's classroom and learn about our curriculum 
• Speak to senior leaders, governors, and the Friends of King Edwin team 
• Discover more about our school's ethos and values 

 
We hope that this informal evening will provide you with a chance to learn more about our school and ask 
any questions you may have. 
 
There are three time slots available for parents to sign up to. This should also afford parents the time to 
look around school and meet other members of staff, governors and myself. 
 
Ideally, parents should attend without their children due to capacity however, we understand that this may 
not be possible . 
 
Please complete the following form in order to assist with expected attendance information. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/Z6g4dZ4qCS 

We look forward to welcoming you to King Edwin Primary School. 
 
Kind regards, 
Andy Callaghan-Wetton 
Headteacher  
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